
 

In our November newsletter, we asked you to prayerfully consider making a difference in Haiti  

and identified several projects for which we were seeking financial support.  We at CrossRoads are 

grateful for your outpouring of love and are happy to report that all projects were fully funded.  

Below is a status of each project we were able to complete with God’s help and your patronage; 

pictures of each project follow. 

Project #1:  Well to provide fresh drinking water to the community surrounding our church.   

Goal:  $6,000 

Status:  Fully funded/project completed 

Project #2:  Rice and beans for 90 school families 

Goal:  $6,570 

Status:  Fully funded/meals provided 

Project #3:  Church toilet facility with septic field 

Goal:  $8,000  

Status:  Fully funded/project completed 

Project #4:  Purchase of medications/vitamins for March Clinic 

Goal:  $10,000 

Status:  Fully funded/supplies purchased 
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In addition to the above projects, we praise God for His guidance and ongoing blessing in our 

church, in our school and in the surrounding community.  The church has been growing in attendance, 

both with children coming to Sunday School and adults attending the Sunday morning worship 

service.  Several members of the congregation accepted Jesus as their Savior and were baptized after 

completing a course that Pastor Ellie taught on what it means to be a follower of Jesus.  The Sunday 

School class is growing and our boys are helping 

Pastor Ellie’s daughter teach each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our adult literacy class has grown to over 50 adults, who 

are mostly mothers and fathers of our school children. They 

come early to class and are very eager to learn. We currently 

have two classes:  one for those who cannot read or write and 

a second class for 

those who have 

some reading and 

writing skills. As part 

of their learning, we are teaching them about Jesus and 

how to read the Bible.  We plan to give each adult student 

a Bible when they finish 

their studies. 

Finally, we thank you for your sponsorship of our school children.  

As of this writing, all 136 students are sponsored.   

We at CrossRoads remain grateful for your prayers and support 

and look forward to the next project the Lord gives to us.  Don’t 

forget about our Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser on February 21!  Make 

your reservations now! 

“Chelitis, Downs Syndrome, Worms, Stroke, 

Breast Cancer, Hives, Ringworm,  Keloids, Upper 

Respiratory Infections, Abdominal Pain, Worms, 

Urinary Tract Infections, Sexually Transmitted 

Diseases, Ringworm, Typhoid, Hives, Worms, 

Shingles, Malaria, Scabies, Hernias, Ulcers, 

Ringworm, Dehydration…Did I mention Worms 

and Ringworm?!?!? “    Dr. Schmitt 



 
FEBRUARY 21, 2015 

 

WESLEY UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
1104 KIRKWOOD PIKE, QUARRYVILLE, PA 17566 

 

SEATINGS AT 5:00PM, 6:00PM AND 7:00PM 

FOR SEATING RESERVATIONS PLEASE CALL: 

Mary Lou Neidig (484-888-2657) or Kelly Herr:  (717-548-1238) 

Meal cost is by DONATION 

We are raising funds for Vacation Bible School in Haiti for:  

craft supplies, daily meal for each child, snacks and clean water to drink. 

 

Sampling of silent auction items include: 

One week stay for four at a Condominium in Fort Myers, Florida 

Two-night stay for two at the Lancaster Marriott (includes breakfast) 

Two-night stay in a chalet at Eagle Rock, Pocono Mountains 

Two-night stay in a cottage in Mount Gretna 

One day guided fishing trip on Chesapeake Bay 

Acer Desktop Refurbished Computer Package 

Custom painted Furniture from The Painted Chair 

Maple dining room set (see below) 

 

Many area businesses have donated gift certificates and items, including:  

CR Lapps Restaurant, Brides of Today, Custom 

Auto Detailing, Chad Sensenig Photography, 

Daily Grind Gift Basket, RockSports Training &  

Fitness Center, Erma’s Flowers, Herr’s Foods, 

Fresh Vintage by Amy, Sugar on Top Bakery, The 

Painted Chair truckload of split firewood, 5-hours 

of spring cleanup, custom decorated cake, and 

other household items and decorations.  

 


